
Yes, Operation Christmas Tree is ramping up once again for the 2018 season.  All donations of 

non-perishable food items, new toys, and cash are welcome. 

The hamper applications will be received at St Vincent De Pauls in Corunna Mon. Nov. 12th to 

Sat. Nov. 17th, and Mon. Nov. 19th to Sat. Nov. 24th between 10:00 am and 4:00 pm. 

The annual Poor Boy kick off lunch at the Corunna Legion will be held Thur. Nov. 15th between 

10:00 am and 1:00 pm supported by the Legion Ladies Auxiliary. 

Operation Christmas Tree head quarters will be set up at the Corunna Emergence Services 

Building and will be open starting Tue. Nov. 20th.  We will man this location Monday to Friday 

9:00 am to 3:00 pm till Thursday Dec. 13th.  

The OPP Drive Through drop off event is planned for Sat. Dec. 8th at the Corunna OPP parking 

lot between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm.  Santa has been booked for attendance at this event again 

this year. 

The Operation Christmas Tree hamper delivery day will be the morning of Sat. Dec. 15th. 

Our complete schedule is available on the Operation Christmas Tree web site: 

https://operationchristmastree.ca/ 


